
Lambright, Margaret

From: John Herrick <jherrlaw@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 9:15 AM
To: bdcp.comments@noaa.gov
Subject: South Delta Water Agency Comments to BDCP EIR/S
Attachments: SDWA Comments Final.pdf; Exhibit 1 Weber Foundation Studies.pdf; Exhibit 2 Part 

One.pdf

        Attached are the South Delta Water Agency Comments to the BBCP EIR/S.  Due to the size of the Comments and 
Attachments, multiple e-mails will be sent to you today. 
  
Dayle Daniels, Secretary to  
JOHN HERRICK, Esq. 
4255 Pacific Avenue, Ste. 2 
Stockton, CA 95207 
(209) 956-0150 ph 
(209) 956-0154 fax 
________________________________________ 
  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to whom it 
is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited without our prior permission. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to 
the intended recipient, or if you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail 
and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer system.  
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